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Monday 31st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers. 
 
We would just like to make you aware that although COVID cases are decreasing across the country, 
cases in our area remain high and we are continuing to have positive cases in school both amongst 
staff and children. 
 
We would therefore ask that you remain vigilant and ensure that if your child shows any symptoms or 
is generally unwell, you seek advice and where necessary give them a lateral flow test or book a PCR 
test before sending them to school. It is also important that you keep school informed of any test 
results so that we can inform other parents if necessary. 
 
In the meantime, we are continuing with our COVID safety measures in school for the foreseeable 
future, as we want to ensure the safety of our children and staff. We are grateful for the support, 
positive attitudes and feedback from children and families. 
 
Can I also take this opportunity to remind you that parking by the school entrance and on paths is not 
permitted. As we have mentioned previously, this is to keep all children safe and we are working with 
the council and the police to monitor this situation. Please ensure that you find a safe place to park 
when you pick up and drop off your child(ren). 
 
Thank you for your support in these matters. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
L. Hall 

 
 
L Hall 
Head Teacher 
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